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CORRESPONDENCE.

Rawdon, Dec. 28th, 1855.
"Sir,—It is with pleasure I take up my pen tc 

correspond with you on the all-important subject 
of Sabbath School Instruction, a business in which 
1 have always taken both interest and delight. I 
can assure you that 1 have never been so happy as 
when I have been engaged in this heavenly duty, 
surrounded by a little group, witnessing the tear of 
penitence, and, sometimes, holy joy, as they coursed 
down the cheeks of those tender lambs of Jesus, 
while I have been endeavouring, in my weak way, 
to tell them of his dying love to sinners, or holding 
out to them the precious promises of the Gospel. 
My hands have been strengthened by the heavenly 
influences of His blessed Spirit in our midst, and 
by the conversion of many who, although some of 
them are now grown to mature age, continues to 
evidence, by their life and conduct, that they have 
been with Jesus and learnt of Him.

The past year has been one of interest, although 
there has not been as much fruit as I could have 
desired ; yet, thank God, I have reason to be 
encouraged in my work and labour of love. We 
are at a great loss for books. I cannot say that we 
have done much for the Missionary cause, except 
the Juvenile Mission, to which the children have 
subscribed about five shillings.

Yours, &c.,
H. SADLER.


